
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steptember 20, 2019 

Good Day 

Don Jones is calling a short meeting on October 18th, Friday night during 

Fall Conference to over some business.  It will start at 7pm at Post 35. 

Also if I do not have your per capita and chapter fee for 2019-2020 to 

be by the meeting your chapter will not have voting rights.  I know it 

has also been an issue with Diana Estrada’s computer. So please help 

and bring these with you or send them in.  Thank you to ones who have 

done it already. 

We still have challenge coins to be sold.  If a chapter would like to have 

some to sell, they must prepaid for at $10 a coin.  They are really nice 

and they are fun to have to exchange with other riders. 

 

For God and Country  

Diana Estrada for 

Carrie Hintz 


